Transcript of February 16, 2024 Video

Hello Kahok Nation. I'm Superintendent Brad Skertich and this week we’re here to talk about
some exciting activities at Collinsville High School this weekend. In addition to that, the
zero-rate-change on the March 19th ballot initiative.

As you can see today we’re standing outside of one of our classrooms at Webster Elementary.
And the door behind me is one that would be replaced with the March 19th ballot initiative to
provide a more secure and safe environment for our students and staff throughout the school
day.

In addition to the safety and security that you just saw, the bathrooms throughout our district will
be upgraded to provide ADA accessibility to our students and our staff, and our community
members. And the bathroom we are in here today is frequently used by our Life Skills students
at Collinsville High School. It would be upgraded with our zero-tax-rate initiative on the ballot
March 19th.

As March 19 quickly approaches, please visit our Ballot Initiative informational section of our
web page to find more about the zero-tax-rate change.

Last, we want to wish our high school girls bowling team, and the high school wrestling team,
best of luck at the state tournament this weekend. Both have had outstanding regular seasons,
and we want to wish them a great weekend and all the success.

Thank you for your constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear your purple and
show your Kahok pride.



